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December 19, 2016
lohn Baumgartner, P.E.

Deputy City Manager

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Hwy 96 & S. Shore Blvd Intersection Improvements Project —
CIP # ST1602, Bid #17-011

Mr. Baumgartner,

On December 6, 2016, two (2) bids were received for the above referenced project. This project
involves the construction of new left turn lanes at the intersection of Hwy 96 & South Shore Blvd. The
following is a summary of the bid evaluation:

Bidder Total Bid
Precise Services Inc. $432,627.85
MAR-CON Services, LLC $551,091.10

A copy of the bid tabulation is attached to this letter.
Precise Services Inc. appears to be a responsible firm that is capable of performing the specified work
in a satisfactory manner. For these reasons, the Engineering Department is recommending that the

City award the Hwy 96 & S. Shore Blvd Intersection improvements Project {ST1602) to Precise
Services, Inc. for a total amount of $432,627.85.
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Christopher Sims, PE
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